
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text9: Our district supports responsible drainage to minimize nutrient loading and protect water resources, while preventing/reducing flood damage to public and private property. Constructed in 1951, TCD #52 was damaged during a historical extreme precipitation event that initiated channel downcutting. In 1984, landowners identified a need to stabilize a portion of the TCD #52 channel and associated unnamed DNR Public Water tributary, but local government units were unable to successfully implement a project. The channel continued to downcut into a ravine approximately 18 feet deep by 200 feet wide and approximately three miles long, delivering sediment to Lake Traverse. Sediment transport was so significant that it can be compared to a loss of one foot of soil across 70 football fields. In 2019, landowners and staff revived efforts to stabilize the channel.  In collaboration with numerous government agencies, the District was able to construct the project in three phases with financial support in recognition of improvements to water quality. The project stabilized nearly three miles of channel, reducing approx. 2,500 tons of sediment/year from entering Lake Traverse. The project also addressed aquatic connectivity impairments by restoring historic fish passage, created aquatic habitat, and permanently protected upland habitat adjacent to and within a DNR recognized native plant communities through 40 acres of easement. This project utilized innovative design and collaborative partnerships to complete a successful and sustainable large-scale water quality project.
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